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The fire department has reviewed the license request as presented as follows:
1. Seasonal Expansion with Alcohol Service
Gregory Gatos for Bristol House of Pizza

55 State St.

There is no objection to the granting of said license provided the applicants are compliant with
all applicable laws, codes, ordinances, and/or other compliancy requirements.
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